Lower School

29" January, 2024

We would love you to join us at the parent forum meeting on
Wednesday 7™ February at 09:00 - 10:00 in The Hollows.
In this meeting we will be talking about:-

e TImproving safety on the school service road
e How to promote healthy eating in school

e Parent views on extra-curricular provision including school clubs

Feedback on the interim reports (that will be going out to parents this week)

It is also an opportunity to let us know about anything that is important to you, so please come
along and have your say!

Please complete the tear-off slip if you can join us.
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| will be attending the parent forum meeting on Wednesday 7" February at 09:00 — 10:00 in The
Hollows.

Adam J.G Campbell (Headteacher)
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